
Participate in the 2017 Maryland Parent Survey! 
The Parents’ Place of Maryland and Maryland’s Department of Health and 

Mental Hygiene (DHMH) Office for Genetics and People with Special Health 

Care Needs (OGPSHCN) are conducting this survey to find out about your  

child’s health care needs.  

How do I take the survey? 
Go to: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ParentSurvey17. For a paper 

copy of the survey or for more information, please contact Stacy Taylor at 

the Parents’ Place of Maryland at 410-768-9100 or e-mail stacy@ppmd.org  

 
Thank you for your help! 

Why should I take the 2017 Maryland Parent Survey? 
To ensure that parents/caregivers of children with special needs have access 

to support services, especially as it relates to health. This includes children with 

conditions like asthma, sickle cell disease, autism, attention deficit disorder, 

depression, allergies, and many others. Your input is critical to improving  

health and services for children and youth in your community.    

This survey is available both in paper and online. 

ATTENTION PARENTS 

Help Improve Services For Children and Youth  

With Special Health Care Needs 

LET YOUR VOICES BE HEARD! 

Who should fill out the survey? 
Parents and caregivers of children with special needs (ages birth—21 years). 

You will not need to give your name or any personal information. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ParentSurvey17

